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       John MacVicar  doing maintenance on the Tower Boardwalk                                                                                                       G. Benson  29/11/2010 

                          �3�U�H�V�L�G�H�Q�W�¶�V���0�H�V�V�D�J�H��-  Gary Lomax 
             This has been a busy and eventful year.  Our accomplishments are many. Thanks to the 
�Y�D�U�L�R�X�V���J�U�D�Q�W�L�Q�J���D�J�H�Q�F�L�H�V���P�H�Q�W�L�R�Q�H�G���L�Q���R�X�U���W�U�H�D�V�X�U�H�U�¶�V���U�H�S�R�U�W�����Z�H���Z�H�U�H���D�E�O�H���W�R���K�L�U�H���D���V�W�X�G�H�Q�W���W�R��
�P�D�Q�D�J�H���W�K�H���%�U�L�J�K�R�X�V�H���1�D�W�X�U�H���&�H�Q�W�U�H���R�Y�H�U���W�K�H���V�X�P�P�H�U�����:�H�¶�Y�H���D�O�V�R���E�H�J�X�Q���V�R�P�H���P�X�F�K-needed 
maintenance work on our trails and boardwalks. Earlier in the year with great efforts from the 
board (most notably Ed Dahl and Elaine Gustafson) and collaboration with the Ministry of 
Environment and the City of Salmon Arm, we replaced the toilet near the West Gate. We will 
also be purchasing some buoys to help protect the sanctuary on its northern perimeter. (Thanks 
to Hanne and Doug MacKay for looking after this.) A special thank you to Ron Wedman for 
his time and commitment to SABNES over  an eight-year term on the Board with the last four 
years as president. I appreciate the manner in which Ron took the time to help me in assuming 
the presidency. 
        Given the existing situation here and elsewhere, it becomes even more important us all to 
maintain and enhance this very special area of the Bay. Please make sure your memberships 
are current and encourage others to join and support our organisation.    

 Note from your newsletter editor 
    I have taken over this task from Ron Wedman. Please send me comments and also  ideas, articles and photographs for 
future newsletters. Thank you    - Geoff Benson    benson.geoff137@gmail.com 


